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REGISTER TODAY!!! Paideia Newsletter | September 2018 
 

Welcome back to our returning families, and welcome to our new 
students and their families. We hope that you have had a lovely summer. 
The 2018 – 2019 school year promises to be great, with many new 
students joining us in our common goal to promote and preserve Greek 
Language and Heritage in our city! 
 
2017-2018 Highlight 
The very first students who started with the grade 1 Paideia curriculum 
in 2014, succesfully participated in the Ellinomatheia Exams. Our grade 4 
students demonstrated a high level of proficiency in Greek, and obtained 
Level A1 Greek Language Certification. More  information about the 
results will follow in a different newsletter. Bravo to all of our students! 
We are so proud of you!  

 
School 

 
Tuition  

 
First Day of School  

Platonas/Frontistirio $460  September 25 

Omiros $460 September 27 

Odysseas Elytis $560  September 22 

Proodos  $560  September 22 

St. Demetrios $560  September 22 

Aristotelis (K-8)  
Intensive 3 Days 

$660  September 24 

Aristotelis & 
Socrates Credit  
(Gr. 9-12) Saturdays 

$660  September 22 

Aristotelis & 
Socrates Credit  
(Gr. 9-12) 
Fridays (15 st. limit) 

$350 (10 st./ grade) 
$450 (for additional 5 
students) 
Only for GCT students. 

September 21 

NEW Locations (Tuition: $460): 
1. HYPATIA (WED /  NORTH: WARDEN/STEELES) 
2. THREE HIERARCHS (WED / WEST: 427/BLOOR) 
3. MEGAS ALEXANDROS (THUR / EAST: NEAR TORONTO ZOO) 

Adults  $600 October 4 

Note:  

• Upon approval by the TDSB Permits Office, Socrates credit school will be 
moving from CALC to East York CI 

• The GCT membership fee is $160.00. 

2018-2019 Programs 

 
     

    Greek Community of Toronto 

    30 Thorncliffe Park Drive 

    Toronto, ON, M4H 1H8 

  

    Tel: (416) 425-2485 

    www.greekcommunity.org 

        

    Facebook.com/GreekCommunity  

    Twitter: @GreekComToronto 

    Instagram: @GreekCommunity 

 

------------------- 

Welcome 

Back! 
Paideia is the second 

sun for people!  

Plato 

Thank you for supporting our Greek Language and Heritage 
programs. We encourage you  to share your “Paideia” experiences 
with your friends and relatives. Do not hesitate to contact us for 
additional information about our programs. 
 
Michael Tsouroupakis, Chair                                               Kostas Flegas, Director 
 

http://www.greekcommunity.org/

